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This legislation further inhibits Oregon citizens' rights under the bill of rights' second 

amendment. The risks of infringing on our ability to defend ourselves greatly 

outweigh the goals of this bill. This is particularly relevant during these uncertain 

political times. Additionally, there is no demonstrable abiliy of state and local 

bureaucracy to provide unbiased or timely processing of the financially burdensome 

and time consuming process. The current system of background checks is sufficient. 

Therefore, I oppose this legislation. 


